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FYI 

Operations Memos 

TAFDC – Changes to the Child Care Resource and Referral Agencies 
TAFDC 

Operations Memo 2012-58 

Effective January 1, 2013, the Department of Early Education and Care (EEC) will implement changes to the 

Child Care Resource and Referral (CCR&R) contracted agencies.  Some CCR&Rs will discontinue child care 

services and others will change their service areas.   

This Operations Memo advises TAO staff about the change in CCR&Rs and child care service areas.  It also 

informs TAO staff of EEC’s transition plan for ensuring the continuity of child care services for DTA clients.   

Supplemental Nutrition Assistance (SNA) Benefit Decreasing 

Effective for January 2013 cyclical benefits, SNA households will begin receiving the reduced SNA benefit of 

$5 monthly.  At the same time, the number of households receiving the SNA benefit will increase to 

approximately 22,000.  BEACON will automatically issue SNA benefits for each month the household is 

actively receiving SNAP-only benefits and meets SNA program requirements. Please refer to Operations 

Memo 2012-12 for SNA program eligibility and to respond to client inquiries about this change. 


